Date: May 10, 2017 at 11:43 AM
Subject: Dodge Maple Farm

Hi Ms. Curtis,

I received an amended Forest Management Plan for Dodge Maple Grove on 1-29-15. I met in the
field with Mr. Cotton, Mr. Melnick, and Mr. Mauri on 4/14/15 to discuss the exclusion area
presented in the plan. At the conclusion of the meeting I had directed the forester to provide a
metes and bounds exclusion description for any area intended to be used for commercial
purposes. I have spoken recently with Mr. Mauri who had completed the necessary changes and
provided the corrected management plan to Mr. Cotton. At present, DCR has not received this
plan. There is currently no approved Forest Management Plan for this property (formerly
Challett).

Sean Libbey, Service Forester

Department of Conservation and Recreation
40 Cold Storage Dr.

P.O. Box 484

Amherst, MA 01004

phone: 413-545-4539

cell: 413-822-5114

Jax: 413-545-5995

Sean. Libbey@state.ma.us

Available Mon. - Thurs. 6:30 AM to 5 PM
Suggested web page references

mass.gov/der/service-forestry

www.masswoods.net

This electronic message contains information generated by the DCR solely for the intended
recipients. Any unauthorized interception of this message or the use or disclosure of the
information it contains may violate the law and subject the violator to civil or criminal penalties.
If you believe you have received this message in error, please notify the sender and delete the
email immediately



